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Band: The High School Symphonic Band received a Division 1, Superior rating at the 
2025 MSBOA District 8 Band Festival- which is our first time receiving an overall Division 
1 rating in over 15 years! The school was awarded with a plaque for the trophy case and 
individual medals for the students. This is an awesome accomplishment as we perform 
at the Okemos site each year, playing right before or after much larger Class A or B 
schools. A Division 1 rating is state qualifying- although we chose to forego State Band 
Festival as late April is a very busy time of year for the HS students. 
 
At our Spring Concert on May 5, we gave out our annual Band Awards, earned for each 
year of dedicated participation to the ensemble. The 1st year members received their 
Letters, members completing their 2nd year received their instrument pins, 3rd year 
members received their year guard pins, and 6 of our Seniors earned their ‘Dansville 
Music Award’ plaques. The 2025 MSBOA High School Scholar Instrumentalist Award 
was awarded to Hannah Burnham; the 2025 Louis Armstrong Jazz Award was awarded 
to Theo Davis; and the 2025 John Philip Sousa Award was given to Carter Tkaczyk.  
 
 

 



 

 
Community Day: Community Day was a huge success! We had nothing but positive 
comments and feedback on all of the projects our students completed. The scrap metal 
drive was a huge success this year. We filled 3 huge dumpsters again and through our 
coin drive and Elementary fundraiser, we raised just shy of $1,800, which went right back 
to the community through the elementary/middle school project materials.  
 
Check out the video that was filmed and put together by students!  
 
 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tPMp7vT_jsY


 

 

 
 
Prom: Prom 2025 was wonderful! Round Lake was a beautiful venue and it was a night 
filled with dancing, some sweet treats, and a lot of fun! We also got to use our new 
Sound System at the High School, purchased through a generous donation from 
Booster’s and a grant we received.  
 

 

 



 

 
 
Murphy Award: Jessika Ivy was this year’s last Murphy Award winner. She was 
recognized at their last breakfast celebration of the year. We’re sad to see her go, but 
excited to watch her succeed in her next journey. 
 

 

 

 
 
 



Last Day for the Class of 2025 & their Farewell Walk: We started the day with some 
fun in parking lot and ended with a beautiful ceremony at the end of the day on Thursday 
as we paraded the seniors through the halls one last time. It was a bittersweet day, but a 
great way to send them off.  
 

 



  

  



 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Senior “Skip” Trip: We travled to Cedar Point with a group of 28 Seniors to celebrate their 
years here at Dansville and to reward them for not participating in the “Skip Day” tradition of 
missing school. It was a GREAT time! I felt like a kid again!  

 
 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 
 
 
 



Passion Hour: Mrs. Braman’s ELA 11 classes put on some great presentations for 
Passion Hour this year! Our students have amazing passions and are very talented.  
 

  

  



  

 
 
Senior Night: Senior Night was great fun! Congratulations to those who earned awards 
and were awarded scholarships. Special thanks to Mrs. Kadluboski, to CleanTeam, and 
the HS office team. We really enjoyed celebrating the academic success of the Class of 
2025!  

 


